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Wednesday 6th February 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
To finish our Victorian topic, there is going to be a grand opening of the ‘Great Exhibition’ to celebrate 
the Golden Era of our British Empire. This will be a chance to view the range of work we have done 
through the topic and provide the children with an opportunity to design, create and run their own 
‘exhibits’. Exhibits will include railways, schooling, women’s rights and famous Victorians. The exhibits 
will display a range of our work as well as be explained further by the children. 
 
Doors will be open to the exhibit on Thursday 28th February from 2:45pm and will be hosted in the 
dining hall. If possible, the children need to bring a change of Victorian clothes to enhance the 
experience!  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr M Cooper 
 

 

 


